City of Dawson Creek
Box 150, Dawson Creek,BC VIG 4G4

Office of the Mayor

Tel: (250) 784-3616
Fax: (250) 782-3203

September 21, 2015 File No.: 1-1-4

Rick Gateman, President
Coastal GasLink Pipeline Project
760 Kinsmen Place

Prince George, BC V2M 0AS8

Dean Patry, President

Prince Rupert Gas Transmission Project
760 Kinsmen Place

Prince George, BC V2M 0AS8

Dear Mr. Gateman and Mr. Patry:

Re: Letter of Support

On behalf of the City of Dawson Creek | am pleased to provide a letter of support for the
Coastal GasLink Pipeline Project and the Prince Rupert Gas Transmission Project.

The export of liquefied natural gas represents a major economic opportunity for British
Columbia. The Peace region is experienced in working alongside the natural gas industry
and is in line for a larger economic boost related to increased natural gas exploration,
production and processing. In Dawson Creek, the increased upstream activity means
ongoing business for the energy service sector, transportation, retail and other services.

We are pleased that TransCanada’s project teams have made the effort to learn about
Dawson Creek area priorities and engage with local government, Chamber of
Commerce, landowners and residents. We are also excited about the partnership with
Northern Lights College and the opportunities it will bring for students related to skills
training and education. We look forward to the implementation of your local
participation plans and continuing the ongoing respectful and transparent dialogue.

We wish you every success as these two TransCanada projects move toward their final
investment decisions, and we look forward to an ongoing relationship for years to come.

Dale Bumstead
Mayor
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